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Thank you for giving public the opportunity for input.  As we could see that
the Bay area has been booming rapidly for the past few years. More housing
has been built faster than ever before. However, there is not  Freeway
expansion or we should say not a single Freeway added to accommodate the
increasing population, which leads to traffic congestion all the time except
now due to Shelter in Place.  Please consider adding more highways when
planning to build more houses for the future.
Thank you!
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